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Acting Chair Terry Wright called the meeting to order at 7:05.  Members present were:  Carin Kally and Brian 
Segee.  Tom Kennedy’s absence was excused. 

Orval Osborne of the Ojai Planning Commission discussed Planning Commission activity and the role of the 
County and City traffic policies in curbing growth. 

The summary of the meeting of July 15th was approved by acclamation on a motion by Carin Kally, seconded 
by Terry Wright. 

Steve Offerman introduced Darrell Seigrist of the County Environmental Health Division who provided an 
overview of new State regulations pertaining to construction of new septic systems, and, of the State 
regulations of septic systems associated with the state “Algae TMDL.”  Darrel said that the County has been 
pursuing grant funds for a special study for the purpose of enabling septic system owners to comply with the 
Algae TMDL.  The special study is necessary so that new traditional septic systems can continue to be 
constructed in areas that do not pose a risk of creek water quality impairment. 

Steve Offerman discussed correspondence from Caltrans responding to requests from the July MAC/Highway 
33 Committee meeting.  Caltrans agreed to install radar speed feedback signs and new crosswalk lights in 
Casitas Springs, but declined to remove the “No Right on Red” signs at Short Street or Baldwin Road. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:45 PM. 


